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June 3, 2016

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attn: Filing Center

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: Cascade’s 2014 and 2015 Report per Docket AR 549, Order No. 14-230

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or the Company) herein responds to Commission Order No. 14-
230, which requires utilities to report in 2015 and 2016 any billing errors that were not corrected because
making the correction was deemed uneconomical. Cascade did not waive the correction of any billing
errors during the two-year reporting timeframe of June 2014 through May 2016.

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Gross at (509) 734-4635.

%,
AV

Michael Parvinen
Director, Regulatory Affairs

Sincerely,

In the Community to Serve®



